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Dated : 13" December, 2022

NOTICE

ENRICHING PROGRAM FOR BMLT STUDENTS

1% year students of BMLT are hereby notified that our college is going to
arrange a seminar entitled “Scientific Principles and Human Body” by Dr.
Joydeep Dutta, Professor and HOD, School of Bioscience, Lovely Professional
University, Punjab on 14 th December, 2022 at 11.00 am at our college

premises. Thereforethe aforesaid students are requested to attend the
seminar.

For further queries, if any, please connect with Dr. Srabani Talukdar, Dean,
School of Health Science, IAER.
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